
                                                                                  R-32 Correspondence – Heather Van Wijk 

 

From: Heather Van Wijk  
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 3:59 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: E-comment - Item 32 
Importance: High 
 

Hi there, 
 
Please see below: 
 
This initiative will take what the community has been advocating for, which is 
expanding inclusion and accessibility to its fullest potential. All means all, it is 
necessary; it is essential. Thank you to Councilwoman Mary Zendejas for bringing 
this forward and I ask that the rest of the city council support this item. I look forward 
to working with each of you to help the disability community be a before-thought 
and not an after-thought.  
 
Deaka McClain, Change Agent 
Council District 5 
 
Heather Van Wijk 
Citywide Accessibility Coordinator  
 
Office of the City Manager 
411 W Ocean Blvd, 10th Floor 
Long Beach, CA 90802 

 
Direct office line: (562) 570-6257 
Heather.VanWijk@longbeach.gov 

 

         

 
Stay connected! Sign up for regular accessibility updates from our Equity and Innovation 
Team via LinkLB. 
 
 

mailto:Heather.VanWijk@longbeach.gov
http://longbeach.gov/linklb/

